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27th June 2025 

Year 2 Dates and Information 

 

Junior school transition 

 

Over the next few weeks the children will be doing a variety of transition activities to help them with 

their move to the junior school.  This will involve the staff from the juniors coming to visit and us 

taking the children over to the juniors for things such as playtimes and a tour of the school.   

 

Year 2 Beach Trip – Wednesday 9th July 

 

Children need to arrive at school at 8.30am as we are aiming to leave at 9am. We will be back for 

normal home time at 3.15pm.  

 

Children need to wear suitable clothing for the weather (shorts and t-shirts that cover shoulders) and 

shoes that are suitable for walking in. They can take their shoes off once we are on the sand. Please 

ensure you have applied sun cream before the children come to school (if it is a sunny day). If there is 

rain forecast, please provide a waterproof coat as we will be outdoors all day and there is no shelter. 

 

Children need to bring: 

 a packed lunch and drink. There is nowhere to refill water bottles so please provide your child 

with enough water for the day.  

 sun hat  

 raincoat (if rain is possible on the day) 

 a towel to sit on 

 a bucket and spade (if they would like to) 
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 a small plastic container with a lid to put ‘memories’, such as shells and pebbles in (if they would 

like to) 

 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly – Friday 18th July 

 

The leavers assembly will begin at approximately 9.20am. We expect it to last about 40 minutes. Our 

hall is not very big and space will be tight so we ask that there is a maximum of two adults for each 

child. The decision has been made to request that no siblings attend the performance as younger 

children often become a distraction to the children performing. Our children will be working very hard 

to put their leavers assembly together in a very short space of time and we do not want them to 

become distracted or upset by younger siblings. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

After the assembly, if it is dry, we will take the children onto the playground for them to have ice 

pops. You are welcome to join us on the playground during this time. If it is wet, then the children will 

return to class after the assembly.  

 

Year 2 Water Fight – Monday 21st July 

The Year 2 water fight will begin at 2.45pm. Although we are not able to allow parents onto the school 

playground during the water fight you are very welcome to watch from the fences along the perimeter 

of the school grounds if you would like to.  

 

On this date, the children can wear their own clothes and need to bring a water gun and a towel. It 

is up to you whether you want your child to bring a spare pair of clothes for them to change into after 

the water fight or whether you are going to just take them home in their wet clothes. The children  

will not be able to come back into the classroom after the water fight (unless they go to after-school 

club). All home time things will be brought outside before the water fight begins.  

 

Thank you 

 

The Year 2 Team  

 


